
From  
Mill House 

To  
Museum 

How Laurel Made It Happen 

Sunday Sunday   

November 9November 9  

12:00 12:00   

LHS Founding Director Betty Compton,  
Past President Marlene Frazier and others  

go behind the scenes and down memory lane.  
Learn the story of how Laurel’s museum came to be.  

Discoveries, including archaeology of the building.  

FOLLOWING THE PROGRAM THERE WILL BE AN OPPORTUNITY TO  

VISIT NORMALLY OFF-LIMIT AREAS OF THE LAUREL MUSEUM. 

Laurel Pool Room 
9th & Main Street, Laurel Maryland 

Suggested Donation: Members $3.00/Non-members $5 

The Laurel Historical Society Presents 

The program is the final in our year-long series:  “Behind the Bricks: Exploring Museums 
from the Inside Out” in conjunction with the current exhibit: “Behind the Bricks:  20 Years 
of the Laurel Museum,” which runs through December 18, 2016. 
 

For more information visit www.laurelhistoricalsociety.org or contact 
info@laurelhistoricalsocietyorg      301-725-7975 


